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The state has limited resources but an over abundance of homeless vets, other 

homeless people, lack of mental health facilities, and a crime problem.  We have 

many without jobs as jobs are leaving the state.  There is no necessity to support 

people who have broken the law to come here when we are not taking care of those 

who are legally here and many who have served our country.  We need to do a 

DOGE and determine if the NGOs really serve a purpose. 


